NATIONAL TOURNAMENT REMINDERS

Teams must check-in during the Team Check on Wednesday between 8:00-10:00 am at
Pridgeon Community Center. One coach can check-in all teams if needed.

Teams must provide an original Birth Certificate for all players. A passport can be used in
place of a Birth Certificate. Copied or scanned Certificates will not be accepted. It must be
an original or a Certified Copy that was purchased from the County Clerk.

Teams must bring a current Team Roster to team Check-In. If you have revised you roster,
you must email the revised roster to |db@littledribblers.org

No Girls on Boys Teams and No Boys on Girls Teams. No exceptions.

If a team has players that attend their school but live outside of their school district
boundaries, in addition to the Birth Certificate, teams must provide a school report card or
a letter from the players principal on the school district letterhead, for those players as
proof that the player attends their school district.

This tournament is meant to showcase young players. There will be zero tolerance for
unsportsmanlike behavior from players, coaches and fans.

Best of luck to all teams participating in the National Tournament.
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